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Comments: I live on property that borders National Forest Service in the Spoon Creek area. For several years

now, I have been concerned about the condition of the forest between Spoon and the FS border to the East.

There are extensive blow down and significant ladder fuels running right up to and even falling over the border

fence. We support all efforts to reduce the fire risk this poses to our neighborhood.


